
 
   
 
 

Notice to students of master’s degree Courses in Medicine and Surgery  

 

Students of the Degree Courses in Medicine and Surgery in Naples and 

Caserta and in Medicine and Surgery are hereby advised that starting from the 

next academic year. 2024/25, on the basis of what was approved by the 

Council of the School of Medicine and Surgery in the meeting of 6.5.2024, the 

Practical Evaluation Internships will take place with new methods, aimed at 

promoting the students' careers, which will be regularly announced by the 

respective Degree courses. In this regard, on an experimental basis, students 

enrolled in the 6th year who intend to graduate in October 2024 are offered the 

possibility of being able to take the TPVs in the next months of June, July and 

September 2024. Students must complete the attached declaration and 

forward it to the email address scuola.medicina@unicampania.it by Thursday 

30 May 2024. 

 
Il Presidente della Scuola 

          Prof. Ludovico Docimo 


